
Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
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A synopsis of the November 6, 2008 MTFC Meeting 

 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

� Seven projects were approved for $17,243,232. 
 

� As of November 20, 2008, MTFC has approximately $6.9 million available to loan. 
 

Partnerships Approved 
 

The MTFC approved a $177,870 loan to Show Me Ethanol, L.L.C. for the purpose of constructing 
right and left turn lanes on Route 24 at the entrance of the Company’s plant located approximately 
one mile east of the City of Carrollton. 
 
The MTFC approved a $2,602,362 loan to the City of Belton for the purpose of increased costs for 
improvements to the existing interchange project at Route 71 and Route Y and the relocation of the 
East outer road. 
 
The MTFC approved an $848,000 loan to the City of Sunrise Beach for the purpose of widening 
Route 5 to accommodate the addition of a center turn lane.  The addition of a center turn lane will 
help eliminate traffic congestion with business development and improve safety. 
 
The MTFC approved a $1,900,000 loan to the Highway 179 Transportation Corporation for the 
purpose of constructing an interchange on Route 179 between Edgewood Drive and Route C for the 
new St. Mary’s Health Center. 
 
The MTFC approved a $1,400,000 loan to the City of Pacific for the purpose of relocating an I-44 
eastbound on-ramp. 
 
The MTFC approved a $5,102,500 loan to the City of Branson for the construction of a roundabout at 
the intersection of Route 76 and Business Route 65 and a new bridge connection over Lake 
Taneycomo. 
 
The MTFC approved a $5,212,500 loan for the construction of Shelby Road that will tie into a new 
intersection being constructed at the intersection of Westwood Boulevard and Business Route 67 in 
Poplar Bluff. 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for February 3, 2009.  The deadline for applications is 
December 22, 2008. 
 
 

Did You Know? 
 

Missouri was among the first ten states authorized to establish a State Infrastructure Bank (SIB) 
under a “pilot program”. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 
Mendy Sundermeyer  Mendy.Sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov  314-340-4235 
Christa Luebbering  Christa.Luebbering@modot.mo.gov   573-522-4614 
Todd Grosvenor  Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov   573-751-4526 


